
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time – August 18, 2019 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814)796-3023 

(814)796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:15 AM 

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM 

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Maria Burkley 

(814)969-2868 

Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board in the 

gathering space. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, 

in writing, please. 

Myparishapp.com   
DOWNLOAD TODAY! 



 
 

August 17, 2019 –  August 25, 2019 

 

   Sat.    8/17  4:30 PM   Floyd & Patti Kuzdzal 

   Sun.   8/18  9:15 AM  For the People of 

      All Saints Parish   

   Mon.  8/19  8:00 AM  For All Mothers 

   Tues.  8/20  8:00 AM  For All Fathers 

   Wed.  8/21  8:00 AM  Communion Service  

   Thur.  8/22  8:00 AM  Blair Wink 

   Fri.     8/23  8:00 AM  For All Souls 

   Sat.    8/24  4:30 PM   For the People of 

      All Saints Parish   

   Sun.   8/25  9:15 AM  John Briggs 

      (Canticles of the Son 

      Secular Franciscan Fraternity) 

JUST SAYING  -  

Brothers and sisters:   

Since we are surrounded by so great a cloud 
of witnesses, let us rid ourselves of every   

burden and sin that clings to us and persevere 
in running the race that lies before us while 
keeping our eyes fixed on Jesus, the leader 

and perfecter of faith.  

     
The Sanctuary Candle is lit this week  

In Loving Memory of Andy Plaza 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

The Regular Collection  
for August 11th was $4,263.19 with an additional 
$730.00 from online giving for a total of $4,993.19.  
Thank you for your support of our parish. 
 
The 2nd Collection TODAY is for the  
Church in Latin America.  
The CLA helps provide lay leadership training,  
catechesis, priestly and religious formation, as well as 
marriage and family life programs to the millions of 
Catholics in Latin America who would otherwise have 
no access to them.  
 
The Food Pantry collection for the last quarter 
brought in $1,174.00. This amount will be split  
between the Waterford and Summit Food Pantries. 
Many thanks for your generosity and care for those  
in need in our community. 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

   Sunday, 8/18   9:15 Mass - Back to School Blessing 

   Tuesday, 8/20  6:00 PM Ladies Society Meeting    

   Wednesday, 8/21  Communion Service    

   Thursday, 8/22  6:30 PM Rosary in the church 

   Thursday, 8/22  7:00 PM Knights of Columbus Meeting  

The Mass Intentions for All Mothers, All Fathers, and All 
Souls are Masses Fr. Greg is offering for St. Mary’s Parish 
in Crown, Pennsylvania. They had more Mass Intentions 
than they could fill in 2019 and All Saints Parish was in 
need of weekday Mass Intentions. 

Annual CROP Walk scheduled earlier this September 
“To feed the hungry” is a work of 
mercy. Millions of people are hun-
gry in our world, our country, our 
city. You can help!  
Hundreds of Erie area residents 
will join in the annual CROP Walk 

Sept. 15 at Presque Isle State Park. Twenty-five percent of  
money raised remains in Erie.  
Sign up to fundraise and walk! 
Let’s take this opportunity to walk together, to reach a goal 
of $500 from our parish. It only takes $50 to provide an en-
tire month’s worth of food for a family who has been dis-
placed. So please see me after Mass and sign up to raise 
funds and walk with our team.  
Together, we can end hunger one step at a time. 
Go to https://www.crophungerwalk.org/eriepa for more  
information. Or contact Cindy First—868-1488.  

The All Saints Ladies Society will meet this  
Tuesday, August 20th, at 6:00 PM. 
 
All women of the parish are invited to join this  
newly formed women’s group. The focus and  
direction of the group is being formulated and  
discussed and your ideas and creativity are  
welcomed at this next meeting.   
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     Maria Burkley—(814)969-2868 
      mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are beginning the registration for this year’s  
program!  You can register and pay online by going to 
allsaintsrcc.org and clicking on the online giving link.  
If you prefer to fill out a paper form, you can pick  
one up in the back of the church and simply drop it  
off at the office with your payment.  If you have  
any questions or concerns, please email me at  
mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org or call 814-969-2868.  
Our sessions will begin on September 8th right  
after mass! 
 
August 25 will be our confirmation meeting for all 
11th graders and parents from 6-7:30. 
 
I am looking forward to a great year with all of our  
catechists and families! 
 
Have a blessed week! 
Maria 
 
We are still looking for a catechist for our 5th  
graders.  If you feel the call to spread the word of 
Jesus to our young ones, please reach out and let  
us know! 
 
A Family Perspective 
Today Jesus warns us his Word will create conflict  
between parents and children. In a permissive society 
which advocates individualism and consumerism,  
parents must continue to teach and live the gospel  
values of respect, service to others, forgiveness,  
generosity and compassion. A Christian family is a 
countercultural family.  

Readings for next Sunday, August 25 
IS 66:18-21; PS 117:1, 2; HEB 12:5-7, 11-13;  
LK 13:22-30 

THE WATERFORD COMMUNITY FAIR! 
The Waterford Community Fair is only 
two weeks away! Monday, September 
2 through Saturday, September 7.  
Do you have two hours to volunteer  
for the All Saints food booth?  
With everyone’s help we can have  
another successful year. Look for the 
sign up sheet in the gathering space. Three people per 
shift are required. We also need volunteers to make 
fudge. If you have any questions, call Mike Twaroski, 
796-6981. Thank you.  

World Apostolate of Fatima Retreat  
Our Mother of Sorrows Parish, Erie has rescheduled its 
annual World Apostolate of Fatima Retreat for Saturday, 
Aug. 24 from 9:30 am to 4:45 pm. Retreat Master Father 
Jerry Priscaro, spiritual director of the Erie Division of  
the World Apostolate of Fatima, will present three talks 
during the day. The event also includes a DVD movie 
about Fatima, Eucharistic adoration, confession and the 
rosary. Reservations for meals and attendance, $13 per 
person or $20 per family, should be made by Aug. 19 at 
814-790-2002 or by email at waoff@yahoo.com.  
 
Win This Mustang!  (see bulletin board for picture) 
The Erie Catholic School System is raffling off a 1967 
Ford Mustang Coupe. ONLY 4800 tickets will be sold. 
Tickets are $20.00 each. Visit ecss-raffle.org or call the 
Erie Catholic office at 814-806-2423. Drawing for the 
Mustang will take place Saturday, September 14, at Erie 
Catholic School System’s All-American Classic Car show. 
 
The Friends of Maria House Project will be hosting the 
First Annual Father Pete’s CASH Bingo Event  
at the Corry Moose Lodge #98, 332 E Washington St. in 
Corry, on Saturday, September 14, 2019.  
Tickets $25 Pre-Sale, $30 at the door.  
Doors open 5 PM, first game starts at 6 PM.  
For more information call Marty Radock at 814-882-0916. 
Come join the fun while supporting Maria House Project! 
All proceeds benefit programs for our men! 
See the bulletin board for more information. 

St. George Parish, 5145 Peach St., Erie, is hosting an out-
door concert — “An August Night Under the Stars” — 
honoring the deacons of the Diocese of Erie. The event 
will be held Aug. 24 beginning at 6:30 p.m. with music 
from The Rooftop Project, Chris and Julie Moore and Tom 
O’Camb of Tennessee Backporch, and various inspiration-
al speakers. Tickets are $20 each and can be purchased at 
the St. George rectory office during regular business hours 
or online at www.stgeorgeerie.org.   

World Day of Prayer on Sept. 1 
The World Day of Prayer for the Care of Creation will be 
held Sept. 1. It is the first time since Pope Francis instituted 
this special day in 2015 that it falls on a Sunday. As Pope 
Francis stated, the day is meant to “offer individual believ-
ers and communities a fitting opportunity to reaffirm their 
personal vocation to be stewards of creation … to thank 
God and to implore his help…”  


